
 

Dear Veterans, 

Thank you for keeping peace and freedom in the 

world. Thank you for fighting in wars and keeping our 

country safe. I’m sure fighting in war is hard.  It must 

be scary to fight in wars carrying heavy guns and 

tanks.  

 On Thursday, November 7th we had a 

Remembrance Day Assembly at our school.  For the 

Remembrance Day Assembly we made a poppy 

wreath to put on a wooden cross.  We watched a clip, 

“A Poppy is to Remember.”  I learned how hard it is 

to fight in war.   

Thank you for keeping our country safe and free. 

        Yours Truly, 

 

         Benny  

                    


